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December 18, 1952 

Rabbi N. Lamm 

West Side Jewish Center 
347 We. 3th Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

It is most regretful that I shall be unable to 
attend the forthcoming great occasion and "Simcha" 
in your life. It would have been a thrill for us 
to observe the installation exercises. However, 
some important family commitments make it ime 
possible for us to be away from the housee 

My very best wishes to you for a successful career 
as a "Rabbi and Teacher in Israel", 

Very sincerely yours, 
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